
Subject: Re: Family here?
Posted by SteveBrown on Mon, 12 May 2008 15:28:52 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Wayne, thanks for the note. The big move to T-town is June 9th. I'll be going back to Columubs
one last time this weekend, and Ron and Greg there are going to help me pack up some audio
stuff. I sure worry about raw drivers and in the hands of movers! Anyway, I'm moved into the new
Tulsa house, just waiting for the fam to show up in June. Kind of a big place for just me, but gives
me time to get kids rooms painted and the pool cleaned. Once we're settled, I'll do another audio
get together, should be fun! 
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